PEDAL FOR THE PLANET *** Press Cuttings ***

WEMBLEY HIGH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER, MARCH 1994

PEDAL FOR THE PLANET THE FIRST HUMAN POWERED ROUND -THE - WORLD EXPEDITION

Twelve Wembley High Students were invited to participate in the launch of an Ocean-going Pedal Powered Boat by the Duke of Gloucester at St.Katherine's Wharf near the Tower of London.

Wembley High Students were asked to be guests at the launch as the School will be one of forty schools in fifteen countries to exchange interests, opinions and concerns for the future. The Sponsored Trip will leave London in April and raise money for The Council for Education in World Citizenship. As the trip progresses readers of this newsletter will be kept informed.

The Students and boat before the launch by the Duke

